FRANKLIN HIGH SCHOOL

ATHLETIC DEPARTMENT

CEDAR RAPIDS, IOWA
November 17, 1939

Dr. Forrest Allen
Basketball Coach

University of Ransas
Lawrence, Lansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Iast week-end I was in Minneapolis and came in contact
with Mr. Gene Aldrich, Director of athletics and
physical education for the city of St. Paul. He 1is
desi rous of having the name of someone in or around
Wichita, Kansas who would be interested 1in & physical
education program. I am sorry I cannot glve you more
of the details, but thought possibly you would be
willing to get in contact with Mr. Aldrich and secure
from him the nature of the program ahd other infor-
mation and would be able to suggest to him someone

suitable. Thanking you, I remaln

Yours very truly,

Athletic Director

OWR: Rl

Mr. Gene Aldrich
716 Court House
St. Paul, Minnesota



